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Parents and young people have the right to decide whether young people’s images are to be 
made and how these images are used. 
  
In accordance with good practice guidance for netball activities and events, parents will provide  
written consent for young people’s images to be taken and used. There may be legitimate 
reasons for denying consent i.e subject to legal restrictions.  
 
Images should convey the best principles and aspects of SHBN netball, such as fun, 
friendships and inclusion.  
 
Care will be taken that any images taken are not open to misinterpretation and misuse. In the  
cases where images are used online, particular care will be taken to ensure that no identifying  
details facilitate contact with a young person by a potential abuser.  
 
SHBN will never publish personal details of a child/young person, such as email addresses, 
phone numbers, addresses etc.  
 
SHBN will only authorise the use of images of players in suitable dress.  
 
Further guidance on social media policy from England Netball can be found  
here: England Netball Social Media Policy 
 
 
 
Declaration  
SHBN hereby adopts and accepts this 
policy as a current operating guide 
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https://help.centre.englandnetball.co.uk/wiki/pages/viewpageattachments.action?pageId=366706701&preview=%2F366706701%2F366903316%2FPolicy-Social-Media-Feb-24.pdf

